
From:

John Thomson

1718 River Valey Blvd,

Fort Worth, TX 76132

December 2, 2021

To:

Zach Davis

1721 River Valey Blvd,

Fort Worth, TX 76132

Dear Zach,

Replacement of Weathered Shared Fence

I’m writing to let you know that I’d like to replace our shared fence. As you might have noticed
the fence has started to fall over and is due for a replacement.

I intend to replace the wooden fence with an aluminum unit. In accordance with the HOA
guidelines, the new fence will still have a palisade design and a height of 7 ft.

The new fence would have the same dimensions and location as the current fence.

I’ve spoken with a couple of fencing companies. The top three companies sent quotes of $5000,
$4800, and $5200.

I decided to go with Heverest Constructions, the company with the $5000 total cost because
they provide discarding services for the old fence, and the timeframe they gave is the best of the
three. If you are interested in finding out more about them, you can check their website
(www.heverestconstructions.co).

The project is expected to commence on January 6, 2022, and it is supposed to last through
January 8, 2022.

You can contact me on 817 000 888, or johnathanthomson2@outlook.com if you have any
questions or you could call me and we can meet up to discuss your concerns.

I’m open to financial contributions toward the project.

Best Regards,

(signature)

John Thomson.

http://www.heverestconstructions.co

